
From: Bill Vanderspek [mailto:billvanderspek@BCChicken.ca]  
Sent: Wednesday, February 17, 2016 10:30 AM 
To: Collins, James K AGRI:EX 
Cc: Christine Rickson; mdungate@chicken.ca 
Subject: CFC Operating Agreement 
 
February 17, 2016 
 
Mr. J. Collins, Executive Director, BCFIRB 
Sent by email: 
 
Jim 
 
With regard to the attached letter, please be advised that on February 3, 2016  the CFC board of 
directors voted unanimously to accept BC’s request for recognition of BC’s 2000 bird per year exemption 
level.  As stated in our letter, the BCCMB is now of the view that the final hurdle has been dealt with 
that had prevented our board from being willing to sign the amended operating agreement.  Our board 
is pleased with the timeline for resolution of the processors appeal as presented by BCFIRB and look 
forward to participating in the process with a view to the completion of this process by June of this 
years. 
 
Regards, 
 
B. Vanderspek 
Executive Director 
BC Chicken Marketing Board 
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